
 

 

 

FSU Policy 3.X  Substantive Changes to University  

Summary of Proposed Change 

This policy requires all university vice presidents and units to notify the Provost and SACSCOC 
Coordinator of any substantive changes to the university as defined by SACSCOC, the 
university’s regional accrediting body Pursuant to SACSCOC Policy, substantive changes must 
be reviewed and approved, if appropriate, by SACSCOC. The previous policy was adopted prior 
to FSU Policy 2-1 and the proposed changes revise the title of the policy, the process and 
timelines, and the legal summary. 

 


